
Welcome back to the 2020-2021 school

year. I hope that you are ready to kick off

the service year!

There are many service opportunities and

Key Club related events/days to celebrate

that will be going on in the upcoming

months. Please as always feel free to

contact me with any questions or

concerns!
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Have a club fair (orientation,

lunch, and school events are

great places to have a club fair.)

Post flyers around school

Have a service project at your

first meeting

Offer food at your first meeting

With school being back in session,

now is the best time to focus on your

membership! Below I have attached

a few ideas that can be used to get

more members:

The Division 7 Officer Training is

going to be held on September

12th from 1 to 3 pm EST via zoom.

I would love for all club officers to

attend! Advisors feel free to join as

well! More information and the

zoom link can be found in the

August updates I have sent out. If

you have any concerns or

questions please don’t hesitate to

email me at jordan@ktkey.org. 

OFFICER  TRA INING  

MEMBERSHIP  DEVELOPMENT  



Monetary Donations

Toilet bowl cleaner

Dish soap

Disinfectant Spray

Clorox Wipes

The Kentucky-Tennessee district

project is the Ronald McDonald

House! There are so many ways

that you can help out! Below I have

attached a list of their most

pressing needs right now:

Only a few are reopen for in-person

volunteers, you can call your

desired location to make sure! 

Meet the Happy Valley Key Club!

This Key Club is fairly new, only

being chartered November 2019.

They currently have 19 members

and between all of them they have

364 community service hours last

school year! Thank you for your

hard work and dedication to the

division! We can't wait to see what

your club does in the future! 

DISTRICT  PROJECT  

CLUB  OF  THE  MONTH



CANCELLATION OF DOLLYWOOD FALL RALLY     

 We regret that we will not be able to hold our annual Fall Rally at

Dollywood this year.The difficult decision to cancel this event was made

due to concerns about the spread of COVID-19 and restrictions in many

parts of our district. We are extremely disappointed that we will not be

able to hold the event this year.

Since we cannot hold this annual Key Club event, Dollywood is making a

very special offer for members of our Kentucky-Tennessee Key Club

family. 

Here is the offer:

-As a benefit for being part of the Kentucky-Tennessee District Key Club

family, Dollywood will make tickets available to you for the extremely

generous inclusive price of $48.27 (The regular Dollywood ticket price is

$89.80.)

-Tickets must be purchased online between Thursday, September 24, and

Wednesday, September 30.

-The tickets may be used one time on the date of your choice  between the

date of purchase of the ticket and  the end of the 2020 Dollywood season.

-Details of how to access and use these tickets will be distributed soon.

We appreciate Dollywood extending this generous offer to members of our

Kentucky-Tennessee Key Club Family, and we look forward to holding our

Fall Rally again in 2021. If you have questions or need more information

contact Steve Phillips.

FALL  RALLY  UPDATE  


